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Gabriel  
Buckland-Willis
Gabriel is an up and coming 
designer who specialises in 
graphic design, photography 
and illustration, however 
that is not the limit of his 
skillset. 
 
As well illustrated by the 
following works, Gabriel has 
experience with a variety of 
mediums and programs and is 
always on the lookout to  
expand and improve his  
arsenal of skills.   
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Programs Used



Cabinet Man 
University Work.(2022) 
.Digital Zine.  
 
This project is an  
illustrated zine based on a 
song by Neil Cicierega. 
 
I also drew inspiration from 
the internet legend of  
polybus which is a creepy 
story about an arcade  
machine that isn’t exactly 
what it seems...
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David Bowie 

University Work.(2022) 
.Digital Artwork For  
Article.  
 
This work was designed with 
an article format in mind, 
being used as a thumbnail 
image for a Bowie  
retrospective.  
 
I personally admire Bowie a 
lot and really enjoyed  
creating this piece  
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Cult Of the Lamb 
DLC Artbook
University Work.(2023) 
.Digital Artbook.  
 
This artbook is a concept 
for a fun fusion DLC between 
the hit movie Midsommar and 
the popular indie game Cult 
of the Lamb.  
 
Interestingly the game has 
since had an update  
adding some clear references 
to Midsommar (clearly great 
minds think alike).  
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Krait MKI
University Work.(2023) 
.3D Model.  
 
This detailed model was 
based off concept art for a 
ship based in the Elite  
Dangerous Universe.  
 
The landing gear and turrets 
were also rigged so the  
model has functionality as 
well. 
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Organics 
University Work.(2023) 
.3D Model.  
 
For this model I used ref-
erence images in the file to 
create an anatomically  
accurate model of a person. 
 
A keen eyed viewer might 
also recognise the helmet 
given to this figure...  
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The Swordfish
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Personal Project.(2024) 
.3D Model.  
 
The Swordfish is an iconic 
ship from hit classic:  
Cowboy Bebop, this personal 
project is a simple  
rendition of this ship in 
Blender. 
 
This was created use  
references to ensure the 
model was as accurate as 
possible 



Beach Sweep 
University Work.(2022) 
.App Prototype.  
 
Beach Sweep was an app  
prototype that aimed to  
gamify and reward cleaing up 
your local beach. 
 
Broadly the concept would 
work like ‘Return & 
Earn’with an app tracking 
your progress and an  
interactive leaderboard. 
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My Time  

University Work.(2023) 
.Product Proposal.  
 
My Time was a project con-
cept proposal for an app to 
help people find their “Me 
Time” through meditation and 
relaxation. 
 
This also included  
promotional material for the 
branding in the form  
of pamphlets 
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UNAA Student Placement Program 
The Burrow.(2024) 
.UNAA(NSW) Rebrand.  
 
For this project I worked 
with a team of my peers, 
and together we developed a 
small variety of initiatives 
to rebrand the NSW branch of 
the UNAA. 
 
All elements present here 
were done by me.   
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Froots    
University Work.(2022) 
.Product Design.  
 
Froots is a branding/product 
design project where I  
created a brand idea for a 
flavoured fizzy drink brand. 
 
Another aspect of the  
product was that the  
packaging could be used to 
create cutouts of the brands 
cast of colourful  
characters. 
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Shoot Your Shot! 

University Work.(2023) 
.Animated Short.  
 
Shoot your shot is a short 
animated video on a small 
vaiety of things an archer 
needs to be aware of to  
execute a good shot. 
 
This video was based on my 
own personal knowledge from 
my training as an archer. 
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Trajectory  

University Work.(2023) 
.Animated Short.  
 
Tradjectory was a short  
animation I created  
depicting a missed  
connection I’d had during 
the summer of 2022. 
 
This project also displays 
some of my scifi influences. 
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My Love is Mine All Mine

University Work.(2024) 
.Photographic Narrative.  
 
This photographic narrative 
is based off the text from 
the popular Mitski song ‘My 
Love is Mine all Mine’.  
 
Personally I’m a big fan of 
this artist so I really  
enjoyed making this piece.  
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Product Photography    

University Work.(2024) 
.Studio Photography.  
 
These covers are based on an 
existing magazine, Domus, 
and were shot in a  
professional photo studio. 
 
The theme was  
architectual and the object 
chosen was an artistic  
rendition of the lourve. 
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Bowie Homage

University Work.(2024) 
.Portrait Photography.  
 
The Focus of this project 
was to create an image in 
the style of david bowie if 
he were to be photographed 
today.  
 
These photos were taken  
using professional cameras 
and lighting. 
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Two Faced   

University Work.(2023) 
.Portrait Photography.  
 
This two image piece aimed 
to show two opposing sides 
of the subjects personality, 
the public and the private.  
 
Additionally this shoot  
required a creative setup 
as the subject was also the 
photographer.
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Thats All!


